RAM/\KER

employee-owned

September 12, 2024

Planning & Development

City of Sheboygan

City Hall

828 Center Avenue, Suite 208
Sheboygan, Wl 53081

(920) 459-3377
development@sheboyganwi.gov

SUBJECT: FCC LICENSE AND REGISTRATION NUMBERS (US-WI-5737 - Business Drive)

To Whom It May Concern:

The FCC does not require each antenna structure to be registered. The FCC requires an antenna
structure must be registered in the FCC's Antenna Structure Registration (ASR) system if the antenna
structure is more than 200 feet above the ground level or may interfere with the flight path of a
nearby airport unless it meets an exception criteria outlined in 47 CFR17.7(e).

The proposed antenna structure is 125-10" above ground level with a10'-0" tall lightning rod
attached to the top; the total tower height will be 135'-10" above ground level. A DETERMINATION OF
NO HAZARD TO AIR NAVIGATION 2024-AGL-8000-OE was completed by the FAA on 07/30/2024. The
proposed antenna structure was run through TOWAIR and the results returned as follows. “Structure
does not require registration. There are no airports within 8 kilometers (5 miles) of the coordinates
you provided.” With the above facts, it was deemed a FCC license and/or registration is not
applicable for the proposed antenna structure.

Please feel free to call or email if you have any questions and/or comments.
Sincerely,

Cheod Mogp—"

Chad Morgan
Project Manager
Ramaker & Associates, Inc.

(608) 643-4100 | 855 Community Drive
ramaker.com | Sauk City, WI 53583



